
Did you know 
your child 

can connect 
to dangerous 

drugs through 
their phones?
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Arizona teens and young adults are using their 
phones to buy and sell counterfeit pills laced 
with Fentanyl ...

 … and they’re overdosing at an alarming rate.
Don’t wait until it’s too late. Here are 3 simple 
things you can do:

Even if you don’t think your child is taking pills, 
talking with them could be the reason they never do.

Monitor your  
child’s texts and 
social media.

Get the FACTS  
on Fentanyl at  
TalkNowAz.com

Talk with your child 
about NEVER taking 
a pill that’s not 
prescribed to them.


